

July 27, 1999

Mr. Leo Alderman E.P.A. **Environmental Services Division** 901 N. 5th St. Kansas City, KS 66101

Dear Mr. Alderman:

I'd like to take this opportunity to thank you for allowing Kathy Colon the opportunity to come and share her expertise with the youth of the 21st Century Learning Center "Pyramid Project" held at Wyandotte High School from July 1-12, 1999 for one hour a day. The time she shared with the young people was invaluable. They had an opportunity to experience a positive relationship with an adult and obtain new skills on the computer.

We thank you for your commitment to our young people by sharing the time of your employees from their jobs to help in the community.

We look forward to a long and good relationship in the future.

Thank you,

Cheryl A. Land

School/Community Planner School Linked Services, Inc.

Cheel a Land

Cc: Kathy Colon

SCHOOL LINKED SERVICES, INC. **ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICES** 813 BARNETT, THIRD FLOOR KANSAS CITY, KANSAS 66101 913-551-3473 FAX 913-551-3513